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Please Join Us for A Virtual Memorial Service 
for Members of the Mount Sinai Community 
Lost to COVID-19 

July 20 2020, Monday 

The COVID-19 pandemic has placed a tremendous amount of strain on the Mount Sinai 

Health System community. Despite this, we have collectively fought against the virus 

and are working to heal the damage done. As part of the healing process, we are 

hosting events and creating memorials to members of the Mount Sinai community 

whom we have lost to COVID-19. It is important that we celebrate their lives and honor 

their commitment to Mount Sinai. 

The first two events are a virtual memorial service and a system-wide moment of 

silence. 

The virtual memorial service will be held on Tuesday, July 28, at noon. This non-

denominational service will feature music, readings, and a recitation of names. Please 

release staff to view the service as their clinical and operational duties permit.  

To join the memorial service, click here or dial 929-436-2866 and enter meeting ID: 929 

3206 1347 #.  

The moment of silence in tribute to our colleagues lost to COVID-19 will be held on 

Tuesday, August 4, across all three shifts at 10:30 am, 4:30 pm, and 12:30 am. 

Moments of silence will also be hosted at individual hospitals and facilities.  

There are more tributes being planned for the members of our community lost to 

COVID-19. If you have questions, suggestions, or would like to contribute to the work of 

the COVID-19 Memorial Committee, please email: 

COVID19Memorial@mountsinai.org.  

 

http://s2.bl-1.com/h/cVrqrSDH?url=https://mssm.zoom.us/j/92932061347
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